
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/27/2017 9:43:49 AM
Subject: Re: Saturday, June 3 - Hospice Care of South Carolina

​I talked to Darryl yesterday, and it's too logistically difficult for him too. I've asked Rob about a video, and he's 
sending me a script on Tuesday.


From: Danny Varat
 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 3:36 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: Re: Saturday, June 3 - Hospice Care of South Carolina
 
​He has to work that day and can't do any switching because it's so close to Charleston. Let's ask Darryl if he'd 
like to do this.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 10:33 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Saturday, June 3 - Hospice Care of South Carolina
 
Sorry. I meant to include that they wanted to see if he could attend and maybe say a few words? This a group of 
approx. 500…
 
From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 10:32 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: FW: Saturday, June 3 - Hospice Care of South Carolina
 
Please advise.
 
Lily
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From: Rob Smith [mailto:robsmith@mvalaw.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 10:15 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Saturday, June 3 - Hospice Care of South Carolina
 
Lily,
 
Thank you so much for speaking with me this morning regarding Hospice Care of South Carolina's 20th 
anniversary event on June 3 at 5:30 pm at the Columbia Metropolitan Convention Center (Lincoln Street). 
Attached is a photo of the invite for your review.
 
In addition, Hospice Care of South Carolina operates in all 46 counties and is the largest in-home hospice 
provider in South Carolina. To learn more, please click on the following link - http://www.hospicecare.net/
 
I appreciate your assistance and Lieutenant Governor Bryant's consideration and please let me know if you need 
anything else from me.
 
Thanks,
Rob
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Rob Smith
864-444-4470
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